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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Third Sunday of Advent
15" December 2024

1. The Mass schedule for "Christmas Eve," "Christmas Day," and "New Year's
Day" is as follows:

Christmas Eve (12/24, Tuesday):

Mandarin: 8 PM
Cantonese: 9:30 PM
English: 11 PM

Masses on Christmas Day (12/25, Wednesday) and New Year's Day (1/1,
Wednesday) will be the same as on Sundays.

In addition, there will be individual reconciliation services in the church on
Christmas Eve from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM.

Please note that the school car park will only be opened for those
attending Mass on Christmas Eve starting from 7:00 PM.

2. In accordance with the Decree on the granting of indulgences during the
Ordinary Jubilee Year 2025, proclaimed by His Holiness Pope Francis,
parishioners can obtain plenary indulgences for the Jubilee Year by fulfilling
the following basic conditions:

e Be detached from all sin

e Participate in sacramental confession
e Receive Eucharistic Communion

e Pray for the intentions of the Pope

Additionally, participants must perform all the prescribed works. For more
details, please refer to the notice board outside the Chapel or visit the
website of the Hong Kong Diocese.

3. The chapel is currently recruiting Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers of
Holy Communion. Those interested in serving in these liturgical roles to
support God and our parishioners may register at the Chapel Office after
Mass.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.



